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24 September 2003

Mr S Mayne

Dear Stephen

On behalf of the Public Relations Institute of Australia (Queensland), I would like to
express to you our sincere thanks for speaking on “honesty in public relations” at the
recent event.

Your presentation was informative and challenging. The evaluation forms reflect many

positive comments on the “very interesting”, “challenging and thought-provoking”, “great,
entertaining speaker’.

Like crikey.com, the PRIA aims to foster ethical performance, and objective viewpoints
like yours help us to critically assess our progress.

Once again, thank you for taking time out from your busy schedule to contribute to the
growth of the profession of public relations.

Yours sincerely

DAVID DONOHUE MPRIA
President
PRIA Queensland
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